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To:  All Producers Licensed to Sell Insurance in the State of Nebraska 
 
From: Bruce R. Ramge, Director of Insurance 
 
Date: May 1, 2020 
 
RE:  Reopening of Prometric Insurance Testing Centers in Nebraska 
 
 
Effective May 1, Prometric, the insurance producer licensing testing vendor for the Nebraska 
Department of Insurance, will be reopening some of the insurance testing centers in the state.  
Virtual testing is also available.   
 
In response to the COVID-19, candidates can expect enhanced measures at Nebraska test centers. 
For additional information regarding these social distancing test center procedures, please visit the 
Prometric website at www.prometric.com/corona-virus-update.  
 
To see an updated list of Prometric test sites that are available for testing, please check 
www.prometric.com/site-openings. 
 
To schedule an exam at a test center or with the virtual testing program, please see Prometric’s 
Nebraska insurance testing page at www.prometric.com/nebraska/insurance.  
 
Also effective May 1, the Nebraska Department of Insurance will no longer be issuing temporary 
insurance licenses.   
 
All questions regarding this notice may be directed to Kevin Schlautman, Producer Licensing 
Administrator, at kevin.schlautman@nebraska.gov. 
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